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Oregon's vote by mail process has been a resounding success. Until recently even 

conservatives here touted it as secure and as a model for how voting should be 

done. 

 

There has been no evidence of fraud. The proponents of this bill seek only to make 

voting more difficult and thereby undermine democracy. I am vehemently opposed to 

this bill. 


